
           League of Women Voters of Henderson County 
  P.O. Box 2238 

  HENDERSONVILLE, NORTH CAROLINA 28793-2238 

Henderson County Board of Commissioners 
100 N King St 
Hendersonville, NC 28792 

RE: Greenway Master Plan: 30 Year Vision 

To the Board of Commissioners:

Greenway Master Plan Endorsement 

The League of Women Voters Henderson County has a long history of 
supporting projects which benefit the environmental, economic, health, and 
social goals of our community. Quality of life is increased when these goals 
are met, for people native to our region, for all those who have made it their 
home, and for those who visit us.

The League has previously supported the Oklawaha Greenways and the 
Ecusta Trail.  We now have read the Greenway Master Plan which proposes 
well-researched and thoughtful objectives and steps to meet those goals that 
benefit the entire Henderson County community.

The League wishes to add its voice to those who support the proposed 
Greenway Master Plan. The LWVHC Board voted unanimously in favor of this 
endorsement on December 6, 2018. 

Nan Jennings, Co-President
Rachel Poller, Co-President

 “Encouraging Voters. Defending Democracy” is the mission of the League of Women Voters, a nonpartisan, 
political organization.   The League supports active, informed participation in government and influence of public 

policy through citizen education and advocacy. The League of Women Voters is committed to diversity, equity 
and inclusion by welcoming all members of our community.  For more information about the League of Women 

Voters Henderson County, please visit the League’s website at www.lwvhcnc.org 

         




